
         ARSAC Alliance for a Regional Solution to Airport Congestion

           7929 Breen Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90045 (physical)  
310 641-4199   WWW.RegionalSolution.org info@regionalsolution.org 

December 31, 2024  

Mr. David Chan, Admin for LAX-Community Noise Roundtable via e-mail  dchan@LAWA.org 

In accordance with the bylaws of the LAX-Community Noise Roundtable ARSAC requests two more 
years of continued membership commencing 2025 on the Roundtable with Denny Schneider as board member 
and Robert Acherman as the alternate.    

ARSAC is a California based 501c3 tax organization that has over a 25 year history of promoting safety, 
security, and convenience of airports by working with community members and groups, airports, elected 
officials and governmental representatives, FAA, and airlines to protect and improve air commerce while 
ensuring minimization of impacts on communities surrounding airports.   

We look forward to seeing everyone at the January 2023 meeting and wish everyone a safe and healthy 
holiday period.  

Sincerely, 

Denny Schneider
President  
denny@welivefree.com  (213) 675-1817            

Robert Acherman, Vice President 

robertacherman@aol.com     (310) 927-2127    



 
2000 Raintree Circle Culver City, CA 90230 

310-836-5570  
gm@raintreemutual.com 

 
 
 
January 6, 2025 
 
David Chan, Environmental Specialist III 
Los Angeles World Airports 
Noise Management Section  
 
 
Dear Mr. David Chan, 
 
The Raintree Townhome (RTA) and Raintree Condominium (RCA) would like to designate Jim 
Clarke and Jeff Moskin to the LAX Community Noise Roundtable effective immediately.  
 
Jim Clarke’s contact information is as follows: 
5221 Raintree Circle 
Culver City, CA 90230 
(310) 775-1664 
jimbclarke@gmail.com 
 
Jeff Moskin  
5018 Butterfield Court  
Culver City, CA 90230 
(213) 760-5100 
Jeffmoskin@gmail.com 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Crystal Machado, CCAM 
General Manager 
Raintree Townhouse Association 
Raintree Condominiums Association  

mailto:jimbclarke@gmail.com


 

San Gabriel Valley Council of Governments 
1333 S. Mayflower Avenue, Suite 360, Monrovia CA 91016  

OFFICERS 

President 
Tim Hepburn 

1st Vice President 
Ed Reece 

2nd Vice President 
Cory Moss 

3rd Vice President 
Vacant 
 
MEMBERS 

Alhambra 
Arcadia 
Azusa 
Baldwin Park 
Bradbury 
Claremont 
Covina 
Diamond Bar 
Duarte 
El Monte 
Glendora 
Industry 
Irwindale 
La Cañada Flintridge 
La Puente 
La Verne 
Monrovia 
Montebello 
Monterey Park 
Pasadena 
Pomona 
Rosemead 
San Dimas 
San Gabriel 
San Marino 
Sierra Madre 
South El Monte 
South Pasadena 
Temple City 
Walnut 
West Covina 
First District, LA County 
Unincorporated Communities 
Fifth District, LA County 
Unincorporated Communities 

SGV Water Districts  
 

 
. 

January 7, 2025 
 
Denny Schneider  
Roundtable Chairman 
Los Angeles International Airport/Community Noise 
Roundtable 1 World Way 
Los Angeles, CA 90045 

 
RE: NOMINATION FOR THE SAN GABRIEL VALLEY COUNCIL OF 
GOVERNMENTS DELEGATE ON THE LOS ANGELES INTERNATIONAL 
AIRPORT COMMUNITY NOISE ROUNDTABLE 

 
Dear Chairman Schneider, 
 
The San Gabriel Valley Council of Governments (SGVCOG) respectfully requests re-
appointment to the Los Angeles International Airport Community Noise Roundtable as 
an At-Large member. SGVCOG intends to reappoint Councilmember Keith Eich (La 
Cañada Flintridge) to serve as the SGVCOG Delegate on the Roundtable. The 
appointment will be approved by the SGVCOG Governing Board on January 16, 2025.  
 
The SGVCOG is a joint powers authority of thirty-four member agencies that are located 
in the San Gabriel Valley. The SGVCOG is also the largest and most diverse sub-regional 
government entity in Los Angeles County. The SGVCOG Governing Board acknowledges 
that the Roundtable aims to reduce and mitigate the adverse noise impacts that users of 
LAX create on the surrounding communities. Understanding that many of our member 
agencies have received aircraft noise complaints from their residents and constituents, the 
SGVCOG looks forward to continuing participating in the Roundtable’s discussions and 
foster cooperation between LAX and local impacted communities to achieve noise impact 
reduction. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact SGVCOG Principal Management Analyst, Steph Wong, 
at swong@sgvcog.org if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marisa Creter 
Executive Director 
San Gabriel Valley Council of Governments 
 
 

mailto:swong@sgvcog.org


January 13, 2025 

Mr. Danny Chan, C.M. 

I UNITED HOMEOWNERS I 
ASSOCIATION II 

LAX/Community Noise Roundtable Environmental Specialist Ill 
Los Angeles World Airports 

Dear Mr. Chan, 

The United Homeowners' Association II authorizes our neighbor, Ms. JoAnn Williams, to 

continue as our representative to act on our behalf and attend the Los Angeles International 

Airport Community Noise Roundtable meetings. 

Please send all notices related to the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable meetings and activities 

to Ms. Williams, whose contact information is listed below: 

Ms. JoAnn Williams 
4904 lnadale Avenue 

Los Angeles, CA 90043 
Joannswilliams@sbcglobal.net (323) 333-5638 

Sincerely, 

To11 / Mc :Do11atd Tabor 
Ton i McDona ld Tabor (Jan 13, 2025 13:29 PST) 

Toni Mc Donald Tabor 
President 

United Homeowners' Association II (UHA) 

4859 West Slauson Avenue, #333 

Los Angeles, CA 90056 

ttabor@uhawhvp.org 

www.uhawhvp.org 



United Neighborhoods Neighborhood Council 
P.O. Box 19219, Los Angeles, CA 90019 

(323) 731-8686                         president@unnc.org                               www.UNNC.org 

 

 
 
January 10, 2025 
 
Mr. David Chan, C.M 
Environmental Supervisor 
Los Angeles World Airports 
 
RE: United Neighborhoods Neighborhood Council (UNNC) LAX Roundtable Seat – Request for 
Membership Renewal 
 
Via email to dchan@lawa.org 
 
Dear Mr. Chan: 
 
This letter is to formally inform you and the LAX Roundtable that on January 9, 2025, the UNNC 
Governing Board voted (16 yes, one abstain) to request that UNNC’s current membership in the LAX 
Roundtable be renewed, in recognition that the effects of the 2017 North Downwind/NextGen changes to 
the LAX flight patterns over the UNNC area continue to negatively impact the neighborhood. 
 
We also reaffirm that UNNC’s primary representative for UNNC continues to be Curt Bouton, with Jeff 
Camp as alternate. 
 
Please let us know if we need to do anything else to renew our membership. Thank you for attending to 
this and for the Roundtable’s work to mitigate noise issues from LAX.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paula Southern 
UNNC President 
paula.southern@unnc.org 



From: Char Rothstein
To: CHAN, DAVID; HERNANDEZ, ELIZABETH M.
Subject: Re Request for Reappointment to the Roundtable membership
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 12:54:42 PM

Good afternoon Elizabeth and David:

I hope this note finds you both safe and doing well.
These are trying times for many parts of our city including the valley and our West Hills
Neighborhood Council (WHNC).

Due to the current situation with fire and winds, the WHNC found it necessary to cancel
several meetings recently but please accept this as a request to reappoint Brad Vanderhoof
and 
Myrl Schreibman to Roundtable membership.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards,
Charlene Rothstein
WHNC
President
818-888-8805 office
818-642-1267 cell

mailto:charwhnc@gmail.com
mailto:DCHAN@lawa.org
mailto:EHERNANDEZ2@lawa.org
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